
  

 

New Website URL for ACL TESTdirect
®
 Portal 

 

Beginning Tuesday, June 6, 2017, ACL Laboratories will be transitioning to a new web address for 
the TESTdirect® results portal.  This change in web address will not affect functionality of TESTdirect® 
and the interface will remain the same. 
 

Accessing TESTdirect® via acllaboratories.com 
 

If you currently access TESTdirect ® from theacllaboratories.com website, TESTdirect® link will be 
updated by ACL, and you will be directed to the new address automatically. 

 

 

Accessing TESTdirect® via a browser bookmark or shortcut 
 

If you currently use a bookmark from within your web browser, or a shortcut to the TESTdirect® 
website from your desktop, you will need to update them.   
 
Beginning June 6, 2017, any bookmarks and/or shortcuts that reference the old address will have a 
message displayed indicating that the address has changed.   
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Browser specific instructions for adding a new bookmark 

To create a bookmark for the new TESTdirect® address, first open https://www.testdirect.org in your 
browser. 
Once the page has loaded, press the appropriate keyboard shortcut for your browser listed below.  
You may rename the bookmark as you wish, then click Done. To remove an old bookmark that 
utilizes the old address, you can simply right click on the bookmark to be deleted, and select Delete. 
 

Browser Keyboard Shortcut New Favorite/Bookmark dialog Saving the bookmark 

Microsoft Edge 

 

CTRL + D 

 

Click Add 

Microsoft Internet 
Explorer 

 

CTRL + D 

 

Click Add 

Google Chrome 

 

CTRL + D 

 

Click Done 

Mozilla Firefox 

 

CTRL + D 

 

Click Done 
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